
Lake Hill Elementary School 

PAC Meeting 

April 18th, 2017 7:00-9:00pm 

 

 

 

 

Attendees – Stacey Locke, Renee Alexander, Natalie McKay,  Cassie Thorogood, Jaclyn Davidson, Tasha 

Diamant, Sarah Kebede,  Amy Polson, Elaine McVie 

 

President’s report- Stacey Locke 

o Tasha did a presentation about Dress code and how important it is to change the culture of the 

responsibility being all on the girls. We need to teach everyone how important it is to dress for 

play and recreation. Tasha has a slide show she can share with everyone. 

o Internet safety with Brandon Laur went well, with approximately 35 people attending from Lake 

Hill and Rogers school.  

o Royals Hockey promotion with Lakehill Baseball raised $135.00 for PAC. Thank you to Angela 

Sawyer for facilitating this. 

o Spring Dance went well, with a few suggestions for next time including Glow sticks for sale or 

given away. The lighting was better with the lamps at different spots. Thank you to Kalyn and 

Natalie for setting up and selling all the donated baked goods. A big thank you to Liam for the 

music also and all the volunteers. 

o Staff appreciation Lunch is scheduled for May 10th. Thank you to April Brosius for arranging. 

o Walk a Thon Fundraiser – set for June 1st from 1:30– 2:00 pm, packages to go home shortly.  

Everyone is welcome to attend and cheer, in your wackiest outfits. This is our main fundraiser 

this year. The money collected will go the Library to enhance and make the library a comfortable 

learning environment.  



o Spring Fling name would like to be changed to Family Fun Finale. As it is an end of year party for 

all. To be held June 16th a committee to be set up shortly if you would like to chair the 

committee please contact lakehillpac@gmail.com.  Any ideas are welcome. 

o Tasha has requested the painting to be done in the class in May over a week. Sarah’s parents 

have donated the plywood for the boards. A fundraiser at the school’s year end wrap up there 

will be more pieces of wood for people to paint for donation. 

o Fun lunch suggestion to do the ordering online through www.hotlunches.net, they keep track 

and do the payment all online. Additionally Thrifty’s has a food truck that we are going to try in 

June. More information to come. The meals are $5 includes a dessert and $2 goes to PAC. 

o Fruit and Vegetable Coordinator has been transferred from Lauren and Rani to Zoe MacDougall 

who will take over next year. Once again a big thank you to Lauren and Rani.   

o AGM and Elections for next PAC meeting. 

o Painting self-portrait for the fences to be done the last week in May 23-26th. If anyone has old t-

shirts they want to donate that would be appreciated. 

 

 
Treasurers Report – Cassie Thorogood 

 
o Spring Dance proceeds were $262.50 

o Lake Hill’s share of Royals ticket sales was - $135.00 

o Spirit Wear sales were $1249.00 at a cost of $1174.70 proceeds are $74.30 (Sales were up a bit 

over previous years but costs were higher). 

o Net cost of Parent Internet Safety night was $127.50 after Education grant and Rogers 

Elementary contribution. 

o General account: $7,119.32 including a recent deposit and outstanding cheques. Approximately 

$600 on hold for last fun lunch and $560 reserved for Science Venture) leaving approximately 

$5960.00 

o Gaming account balance is $3019.64 (with previously requested funds for the Track Meet bus 

$300/iride and $360 musical $350 still expected to come out of gaming funds) leaving 

approximately $2020.00. This was amended to $560 for the musical. 

 

 
Administration Report- Elaine McVie 
 

o  Nature playground – update, replacing trees with bigger sturdier trees at no cost, but the cost to 

have the organization come back is approximately $1,500. Still working on having another picnic 

bench added. 

o  On June 23, the Rocks & Rings program will come to the school to teach students about curling 

and give them a chance to try it in the gym with special indoor equipment. PAC will cover the 

cost of about $200. 

o  Looking into a Best Buy grant for the school for electronics. 

mailto:lakehillpac@gmail.com
http://www.hotlunches.net/


o  Motion to purchase a set of six mini iPads with carrying case for approximately $2,000: Tasha 

Diamant, seconded by Renee Alexander. Carried 

o  Please still be mindful about dropping off and picking up, it is very busy.  Please notify Saanich 

police right away if you find someone speeding or not obeying the traffic laws. PAC to write a 

letter of concern to get the crosswalk on Lucas across from the school re-painted.  

o  There will be 8 divisions next year with placement requests ongoing until next year. 

    

Vice President -Amy Polson 

 

o  Track 48 kids from 4 and 5. Whole school runs on Friday’s. 

 

May 28th is the Kindergarten Orientation.  

Next PAC meeting is scheduled for May 16th for AGM and Election 

 

 

 

 


